British Car Club of SW Florida Minutes of the Monthly Meeting July 9, 2013

Location: Famous Dave's BBQ, Ft Myers, FL

The meeting was called to order by President George Krause at 7:05 pm on July 9, 2013. We had no new members or visitors present. Mary Newman, the Secretary stated that the minutes for the June meeting were on the web-site and also in the British Marque. Jackie Hill, the Treasurer stated she had been on vacation and had no new transactions to report. The 50/50 raffle was held and the club sang "Happy Birthday" to Harry Hartwell for his July birthday.

George stated the luncheon run slated for June was cancelled due to lack of interest. A luncheon run is scheduled on July 13th for to the Celtic Ray in Punta Gorda. It is being organized by Dennis McKinley on behalf of the BCCSWF and the Triumph Club.

Bill Newman spoke about the upcoming Vintage race at Sebring. Several club members will be participating. Other upcoming events included, The Safety Harbor Car Show on October 26, the tour of the Naples Collier Car Museum on November 9th along with lunch at the English Pub at the Mercado.

Terry Luck stated that the Seminole Casino in Immokalee is having their "Pigs in Paradise" barbeque event on November 23rd. The Christmas Party will be held on December 10th.

President George stated that Moss Motors would like pictures of people restoring British cars. They want to show good and bad safety practices. Bruce Skaggs stated he has name badges that were ordered but never picked up.

Activities Chairperson Hedley Wilson stated that he has been out of town for the last few meetings but hopes to be more involved in the future. He wants to promote "sistering" with an MG Club in the UK. This would involve hosting some visitors and in turn they would host you in the future. He asked for members who would be interested to contact him. He also wants to reinstate the points program for activities in the future.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by: Mary Newman, Secretary.